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April Board Communications 
 

AMS 
 
FFA 
The Aubrey FFA livestock show and sale was held on April 4th 

at the livestock barn. It was an exciting week of cleaning, 

setting up and transforming our barn for the show.  Over 60 

students showed and sold their animals.  Our nightly live 

auction along with the animals sold totaled over $40,000, 

however more totals will be available next month.  April 7th & 

8th we will be at area contest with the hopes of a state 

qualifying team.  Officer elections and scholarship 

applications are fast approaching for our students and plans 

for State Convention in Corpus Christi is in the works. We 

appreciate everything the school district has done to help the 

FFA program have such a great year.  
We couldn’t have done it without you!  
 

 

PTO 
The month of March teachers treat days included morning coffee 

and an ice cream day. PTO will be hosting Teacher Appreciation 

week April 27th. 

Box top collections ended on April 1st.  Congratulations goes to 

Mrs. Merchant’s class for collecting the most box tops throughout 

the year with a total of 1,955 box tops.  Mrs. McCall’s class came in 

second with a total of 1,337 box tops. 

 

8th Grade Science 

Mrs. Howard’s classes are completing their last unit in astronomy.  

They are learning about stars, galaxies, and the universe. 

 

6th Grade ELAR 
Mrs. Philipp’s classes are reviewing academic vocabulary, revisiting 

genres, going over plays and poetry.  Tutorials are going well and 

being revisited as needed. 

 

Library 
Book fair was held March 23-27 and was a great success. Parents 

and students visited the book fair on March 23rd during Open 

House Night and bought many books. Book bloggers were excited 

to play on the new gaming station. If a student read three books 

and blogged about each book they were invited to play on the 

gaming station. The students had a wonderful time.                   

 

 

 

 

 


